Dear Participant,

On behalf of Eduniversal International Scientific Committee and the whole team it is a pleasure to welcome you to Prague, Czech Republic and to the 3<sup>rd</sup> Eduniversal World Convention.

During three days of the Convention we will share ideas, best experiences and knowledge together with prominent speakers on how to drive forward business education for sustainable development. You will be the first to find out the results of the 1000 Deans' Vote in 2010 and the Top 3 Excellent Business Schools in 9 geographic zones.

Thank you for participating in this year's Eduniversal World Convention and making it possible by your attendance. I hope you will enjoy all the events we have prepared for you. If this is not your first time attending Eduniversal World Convention then welcome back and I hope you will establish new contacts and continue to expand your network of trust, please help first-time attendees to meet others and generally make people feel at home here. Regardless whether this is your first time with us or not we will endeavour to have you come back again in the future.

This convention could not happen without the help of many dedicated people and especially of the team from the University of Economics, Prague.

Thank you to everyone for your contribution and dedication!

Sincerely Yours,

Martial Guiette CEO EDUNIVERSAL